

Sharon Y. Wickens Finance Officer

Michele A. Bogardus
Deputy Finance Officer

CITY OF MANCHESTER

Finance Department

April 2, 2024

Board of Mayor and Aldermen C/o Matthew Normand Office of the City Clerk One City Hall Plaza Manchester, NH 03101

RE: FY25 Budget Correction

Dear Honorable Board of Mayor and Aldermen,

This letter serves to provide notice that a correction has been made to the Mayor's FY25 budget. The amount of revenue for the School District was incorrect and has been adjusted accordingly. This correction along with a few revenue adjustments will be reflected in the Aldermen's budget as we continue to move forward through the budget process. There is no impact on the tax rate.

I will be available for questions at tonight's Board of Mayor and Aldermen meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Sharon Y. Wickens Finance Officer